## Dear RESPONDENT NAME,

This email is a reminder that the Bureau of Justice Statistics has initiated the collection of the 2018 Survey of Jails in Indian Country (SJIC) and we have not received a completed survey from your facility.

Please return the completed survey via email at your earliest convenience to <u>DATA COLLECTION AGENT</u> <u>EMAIL</u> or via fax at 1-xxx-xxx.

If you have questions, please contact DATA COLLECTION AGENT PROJECT MANAGER at 1-xxx-xxx-xxxx, ext. xxxx or Todd Minton of BJS at 202-305-9630.

Sincerely,

Xxxx Xxxx
Survey of Jails in Indian Country (SJIC) Project Director
1-xxx-xxxx